
    Jack’s Report Eve River (July 24 – 27th ) 
 
From: JACK TOOMER [jtoomer@shaw.ca] 
Sent:  Thu 2016-07-28@9:38pm 
 
Hi Bruce, 
  
Don Ginter and myself just returned from the Eve, fish are in but not in the numbers we are 
used to. Tough fishing, you can have fish right in front of you and they won’t bite. We managed 
to catch about 10 fish over three days, with a lot of casting between bites. The stump run has 
lots of fish but spooky and with lock jaw. Lower river is the best bet.  
 
A note to members, the log sort is closing for 10 days, roughly the first two weeks of Aug. also 
they are going to close the road and rip out and replace the two bridges located 2km  In from 
the highway.  As I understand they will have a detour. You go past the eve turn off and go 
another 5 miles to the Eve River rest stop.  Get on the logging road and it will take you down to 
the eve main past the bridge repairs.  This is sketchy but the only info I have time and date 
wise.   
 
Cheers Jack 
 
Editor’s Note: 
 
Don Ginter sent in a similar report and noted that the Eve Pinks are bigger fish this year.  Ant 
and I fished the Campbell on Monday (July 25th ) and found the Pinks to be larger than last year 
and the fishing or catching to be tough with lots of casting as Jack noted.  Bigger Pinks but with 
lock-jaw seems to be the norm so far this season.    
 
 
 
 


